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Hi Michelle,
 
The USDA Forest Service has reviewed the Water Quality Certification for the SCE Big Creek projects.
We are in general agreement with all fifty-two SWRCB Water Quality Conditions that the SWRCB has
proposed. The SWRCB and the Forest Service may need to meet to determine if there are any
conflicts between the SWRCB’s Water Quality Conditions and the USDA Forest Service’s 4(e)
conditions and if conflicts do exist, sit down and see if we can work out any conflicts between the
two documents.
 
Respectfully,
 
Dennis Smith
 

Dennis Smith, B.S., M.S. E.M. 
Regional  Hydropower Assistance Team

Forest Service
Pacific Southwest Region Public Services
p: 707-562-9176 
c: 916-849-8039 
dennissmith@usda.gov

1323 Club Drive
Vallejo, CA 94596
www.fs.fed.us 

Caring for the land and serving people

 
 

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended
recipients. Any unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the
information it contains may violate the law and subject the violator to civil or criminal
penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and
delete the email immediately.
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